Dear NPIN Products and Services User,

We are conducting a brief survey on users' experiences with the products and services provided by NPIN. The feedback you provide will help NPIN enhance its products and services to better meet your needs. This survey is voluntary. We value your feedback, and your opinions and suggestions are important to us. We will not ask you for any identifying information. All survey responses will be analyzed in the aggregate.

Please answer each of the following questions as candidly as you can. Thank you for your input.

Sincerely,	
CDC NPIN Team	
To complete the survey, please go to _	